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Development Bid Reference alll B0944 amM Inchgarth Road

| support the bid as | consider the site suitable to use to solve the local traffic problem.

The roads from the North Deeside Road going southwards are not fit for purpose and something needs to be done about them. These roads are not safe for
either drivers or pedestrians. The creation of a new road between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road, designed to accommodate all the traffic, would be
a huge improvement on the current situation. It would remove traffic and therefore safety hazards from Pitfodels Station Road, Westerton Road and St Devenick's
Place to the benefit of all road users and the residents of these roads. It would also remove traffic from Deeview Road South and Ashfield Road to the benefit of
the residents. It would also prevent all the congestion on the North Deeside Road. This will also make these roads much safer for pedestrians and cyclists.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:

No file was uploaded





